TahdAKi

REGENERATION

Mr Mike Brennan

fyi-request-5450-118d3354@requests.fyi.org.nz

14 March 2017

Dear Mr Brennan
OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST

On 24 February 2017 you emailed the Ministry for Social Development requesting, under the Official
Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following information:

“Since May 2016 tenants of the Tamaki Regeneration Company Ltd have had Tamaki
Housing Association both as Owner of the property and the Landlord.

Why?

Of those HNZC clients that were disposed of their homes since how many have been
rehoused as Social Housing beneficiaries. How many of these are resettled within the Social
Accord Housing area & how many were put into subsidised Private Housing of their choice”

The Ministry subsequently transferred your request to Tamaki Regeneration Company (TRC)on 10
March 2017 under Section 14(b) (i) of the Act.

We will endeavour to respond to your request as soon as possible and in any event no later than 6
April 2017, being 20 working days after your request was transferred to TRC.

If we are unable to respond to your request by then, we will notify you of an extension of that
timeframe.

Yours sincerely

v

Kris Lal
External Relations Manager
Tamaki Regeneration Company

Email: kris.lal@tamakiregeneration.co.nz
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